
To Whom it may Concern,

We own a small unit next to the South Narrabeen Surf Club and we have 2 little children. We 
love Narrabeen and everything it has to offer including its wonderful beach. We also 
understand there's a shift in the climate and we have seen some damaging storms splash their 
way onto our balcony. It's terrifying.

We support this DA because it doesn't just protect our homes, it protects more than just our 
home, the arterial road and the infrastructure behind it. The ocean won't stop and doesn't 
discriminate, ignoring this current situation will not mean it will go away. We need to do 
something about it now. 

The wall once finished will be hardly seen, some say you will see more after a storm but what's 
better seeing a little more wall or seeing gardens, fences, trees, toys and homes washed into 
the ocean....

Our block of properties running from Clarke Street to Wetherill Street are all now requesting 
that Council approve the construction of a new Sea Wall ( D.A. 2021 / 1612 ) 

l Global warming has changed our local environment and all Australians need to face 
that simple fact and be proactive. 

l The storms are becoming more frequent and causing more damage. 
l We want to feel safe and protected where we live. 
l It's sad to see misinformation about where and what the wall will do and who is paying 

the costs. 
l Our goals are the same, to protect our homes, Narrabeen an it's beaches.

Council’s Approval of this D.A. will be for the benefit of future generations of Northern Beaches 
residents .

Warm regards,

Sabr Family

From: Tim E
Sent: 9/11/2021 3:24:32 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: D.A. 2021 / 1612 SUPPORT NEW SEA WALL CONSTRUCTION

IMPORTANT: The contents of this email and any attachments are confidential. They are intended for the named recipient(s) only. If you have 
received this email by mistake, please notify the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to anyone or make copies thereof.


